## Welcome to K107

## Ms. Fitzgerald

Dear Children and Families,

I am very excited about beginning the school year as your teacher! I have been preparing activities and decorating our classroom to welcome you when you start school. I can't wait to meet all of you!

On the back you will find a school supply list. I would appreciate it greatly, if all of the supplies are brought to school within the first few days.

Attached is a set of lunch tickets for your child. Please fill out a lunch ticket each day and place it in your child's folder. This will help alleviate any questions regarding lunch.

Your child will be having snack in class each day. If possible, please send in a small, healthy snack (fruit, pretzels, yogurt, veggies, etc.) and a juice box (no drinks with tops please; they spill very easily!) with your child each day. Also, please put the snack in a separate brown paper bag marked with your child's name and SNACK written on it. This is to help with any confusion with their lunch.

If transportation arrangements should change for any reason, please send in a written note. Do not rely on your child to give me information, because children can become confused and relay the message incorrectly. If I do not have a written note, your child will be sent home by his/her usual method of transportation. If your child will be a parent pick up please write me a note stating so.

Please remember to attach the enclosed bus tag to your child's jacket or backpack each day. Do not leave the bus information blank; either write the bus number or parent pick up.

I have many exciting plans for the upcoming school year, which include hands-on learning mixed with real life experiences and FUN. I look forward to "growing" together with your children, and will do everything possible to make this school year a memorable one.

Thank you in advance for sharing your child with me and for your support throughout the year.

Sincerely,

Ms. Fitzgerald



## **Supply List**

- Supply box
- > 10 large glue sticks
- > 1 yellow highlighter
- > 1 plastic folder
- > 2-24 count boxes of <u>Crayola</u> crayons
- > 1 box of thin <u>Crayola</u> markers
- > 1 box of <u>Crayola twistable</u> colored pencils 24 count
- > 1 pink eraser
- > 1 marble notebook
- > 1 can of Playdoh
- > 1 pair of over the ear headphones to be used for Chromebooks
- > 1 pair of Fiskars scissors
- > 1 backpack (no wheels) large enough to fit a lunch box and a Chromebook.

\*Please remove glue sticks, scissors, and highlighter from packaging. Place one box of crayons, one glue stick, one pencil, one eraser and one highlighter in the supply box. Please place the rest of the supplies in a Ziploc bag with your child's name on it. We will hold onto the items and replace them as needed.

If your last name begins with the letters A-M

- Please bring in 1 box of gallon Ziploc bags
- 1 package of brown paper bags

If your last name begins with the letters N-Z

- Please bring in 1 package of sandwich sized Ziploc bags
- 1 package of colored pens

Also, your child will need a change of clothes in case of any type of accident. Please place in a gallon size zip-loc bag with your child's name labeled on it the following items:

- a pair of pants
- a shirt
- underwear
- socks

These items will be kept in your child's backpack. Please rotate the clothes according to the season. Also monitor frequently for size. If your child does not have a change of clothes you will be called to bring up a new set.